
Present: Mayor Paul Hoy 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION 

NOVEMBER 17, 1975 

Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilwoman Nora Lake 
Councilmen Leonard Stubbs 

Ralph Spencer 
Charles McQueeney 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Mayor elect Victor Green 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 

7:30 P.M. 

The amendment to Council Rules as recommended by Mr. Farquhar was 
discussed. This amendment conforms to State Law as it relates to the 
Sunshine Law. Council agreed that an annual fee of $12 .00 will be charged 
for notification of public meetings held by the Municipality. 

The Arts Commission had requested to send a member to the Arts 
Conference being held in Atlanta, estimated to cost approximately $200.00 
for a two day period, titled 11United Fund Raising for the Arts". Council 
denied their request. 

There being no further business, the Meeting was adjourned. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


